ST. CHARLES PARISH

2024 Wartey Quallity Report

The purpose of the Consumer Confidence Report (CCR) Rule is to raise customers” awareness of where their drinking water comes from,
the quality of their drinking water, what it takes to deliver water to their home and the importance of protecting drinking water sources.

The CCR will be available to view at the following website by June 30, 2025.
The St. Charles Parish Department of Waterworks
Water Quality Report may be viewed at: www.scpwater.com
If you would like to request a paper copy please call Rachelle Blanda at (985) 331-3760 or email rblanda@scpwater.org




